

Alison Holtorp Chair Eastcote Residents Association

12 February 2019

Dear Alison

I am writing to thank Eastcote Residents Association for the generous donation of £150 which you gave to us via The Big Give website in December 2018. We recently received the final payment from our matched giving supporters and have now received all the money that was raised.

We are delighted to let you know that we raised a total of £9,809 during the week of the Christmas Challenge. This includes the matched funding we received from Harrow Council, The Childhood Trust and the Young Harrow Foundation.

Due to the generosity of our supporters we are now able to deliver our school holiday Games Room/Film Club (14-18 year olds) and start a brand new monthly Creative Club (9-13 year olds) for young people with a diagnosis of autism or ADHD.

The support you have given us is greatly appreciated and you would be very welcome to visit our Centre if this would be of interest to you. If so, please do not hesitate to contact me. I very much hope that you will continue to support the work that we do through raising awareness within our local community.

With warmest wishes.

Lynne Marie Fearn Fundraising Manager

SUPPORT • EDUCATE • EMPOWER